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Welcome to our latest newsletter.

We hope you and your families are keeping safe and well as we all continue to work 
together to support one another to meet the unprecedented challenges facing us during 
the Covid-19 pandemic.

The ALS teams are continuing to support global logistics requirements and we are 
taking necessary precautions to support our teams, clients, and partners.

In view of current uncertainty we wanted to share some good news with you as 2020 
sees ALS celebrate 40 years in business. To mark the occasion we decided to set the 
team a personal challenge. Colleagues have been pushing themselves to take up 
running, cycling and other physical and mental challenges where the number 40 
generally appears in the activity.

We are also pleased to announce ALS' team are currently in Sweden supporting our 
client with ALS' 4th renewable wind project in Scandinavia in 2020. ALS' Bergen, 
Norway offices celebrates it's 3rd birthday too.



Due to the opportunities and focus for ALS in this sector ALS and Norsea are delighted 
to have partnered together to launch a new company "Elevon" in June - to enhance the 
development of the renewable wind sector - working together to compliment  each 
company's capabilities to support the renewable wind sector.

The teams have been busy assisting clients by moving construction equipment within 
Europe, oversized cargo shipments to Russia and CIS countries, piling rigs in the UK 
and offering their seafreight capabilities to a range of clients and sectors across the 
globe. Another anniversary sees ALS Hamburg in Germany (focusing on the German 
speaking and CIS Russian markets) celebrating their 1st birthday this month following 
their move from Bremen.

ALS colleagues are still working remotely where possible. They continue to be 
contactable via e-mail: firstname.surname@als-europe.com or by mobile.  E-mails can 
also be sent to: info@als-europe.com where they will be forwarded to the relevant 
colleagues or teams.

You can also keep in touch with ALS via our social media channels.

If you would like to connect with ALS links to: Facebook, Linked-in, Twitter, You Tube 
and Instagram are available (via the corresponding icons) at the bottom of this 
newsletter.

Whenever ALS can be of any assistance with your future oversized cargo shipments 
the teams are ready to support you.

Take care and stay safe

René Van de Vin - Managing Director

Offices in: Belgium, Finland, Germany, Italy, The Netherlands, Norway, 
South Africa, Sweden, and the UK.
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